
 
Xeriscaping no longer prohibited 
Homeowners associations must approve all ‘reasonable’ 
requests. Law Goes into effect September 1, 2013 
By Joe Lanane 
 
Texas homeowners can now Xeriscape their properties without being legally scrutinized by their homeowners 
association. The new law, first proposed by state. Sen Kirk Watson and state Rep. Dawnna Dukes, both Austin 
Democrats, prevents HOAs from prohibiting Xeriscaping, the process of installing drought-resistant landscaping or 
other native, water-conserving natural turf. The passed legislation likely will result in many HOAs creating uniform 
Xeriscape standards for the first time.  Click the following link to see the two page article from your local 
Community Impact paper. Home Owners Win for Xeriscaping, No Longer Prohibited Sept 1, 2013  
 
 
 

Texas Drought effects everyone 
The Texas Water Drought is very serious problem.  Here 
is a link to follow the problems in our local areas via LCRA 
Click the following link to see  Texas Water Drought Serious  
 
 

Austin Landscape Supplies – Equipment 
Growth Demands start with a new 
RotoChopper 
CEO Patrick Whittlesey does interview with Trojak 
Communications about the markets demands for 
equipment growth in the landscape supplies market place. 
Click the following link to see the article Austin Landscape Equipment Growth 
Interview 

http://impactnews.com/austin-metro/leander-cedar-park/xeriscaping-no-longer-prohibited/
http://www.lcra.org/water/drought/index.html
http://austinlandscapesupplies.com/docs/news/Larry-Rotochopper.pdf
http://austinlandscapesupplies.com/docs/news/Larry-Rotochopper.pdf

